

           

FFA Program News Updates:
Below are several upcoming events that you might not be aware of.

September 9th:
FFA Meeting – 7pm in the Science Wing Multi-Purpose Room
September 11th:
Bellaire Open House

September 14th:
Barn Open House - Tentative
September 16th:
District II FFA Meeting
September 22nd:
Cookie & Meat Fundraiser 

Starts
September 24th:
Early Dismal 

October 1st:
State Fair Market Goat Show

October 1st:
State Fair Prospect Steer Show

October 2nd:
State Fair Market Steer Show
October 3rd: 
Fall Holiday

October 6th: 
Cookie & Meat Fundraiser Ends
October 13th:
FFA/Alumni Meeting – 7pm

Students will meet in the Science Wing Multi-Purpose Room


Parents will meet in room 175 – the agriculture room

Barn News:

There are several small changes that are occurring at the barn that will make a positive difference for all that use the facility to house their projects.

Reminder:

1. Keep all gates locked and secured not only at the front gate but to all the barns and pastures as well. **Reasoning is that no one wants to have their personal items stolen or vandalized.

2. Barn hours are from 5:00am to 9:00pm. This does not mean that you can arrive at the barn at 8:45pm and stay for an hour to take care of your project(s). 

3. Pick up your mess! Both animal waste and trash in general. 

4. Turn off your fan if your animal is not in its stall. 
Pull Tab Program:
Please collect the aluminum pull tabs from various aluminum cans to support the Ronald McDonald House. Our chapter goal is to collect ten, one gallon milk jugs full of tabs by Monday, April 13, 2015. With your help, we can reach our goal!

State FFA Convention:

This summer, eight students traveled to Ft. Worth to attend the annual Texas FFA State Convention. FFA events, like the State Convention, celebrate the amazing accomplishments of members, teachers and the agriculture industry. During the convention, Allie Jimenez and Irma Muniz received their State FFA Degree. 

Amador Jimenez, Teresa Jimenez, Shane Frank, John Wood, Tom Acton and Rhonda Acton received their Honorary State FFA Degree for all of their generosity and volunteerism with the FFA. 

Jimmy Johnson American FFA Degree application was approved. This means that Jimmy will be the third Bellaire FFA Member to earn this degree in three years. 

The Bellaire FFA Chapter was recognized as being a Bronze Rated Chapter in the Golden Horizon Award competition and a ranking of Superior Chapter in the National Chapter Award Division. Bellaire FFA is the only FFA Chapter in HISD to receive these awards. 
Washington Leadership Conference:
This summer, Devin Bollman and Allie Jimenez represented Bellaire FFA as they attended the Washington Leadership Conference. During the five-day event, students learn how to become effective leaders by learning their purpose, how to value people, how to take action, and how to serve others. FFA members leave WLC with the knowledge and confidence to act in ways that help their schools, community, and their country. A BIG THANKS to Robin Bollman for stepping up in volunteering to chaperone this event due to unforeseen circumstances. 
More information about the Bellaire FFA Chapter can be found at www.bellaire.ffanow.org

